
st. pius x 
catholic  church  

Holy Mass                                          

SATURDAY                                                                   

5:30 pm                                                      

SUNDAY                                                                 

8:00 am                                              

MONDAY-SATURDAY                                                     

Communion Service/Mass                               

8:00 am 

 CONFESSIONS                                               

before Mass and by appt. 

 

Directory 

Parish Administrator 

Rev. Phillip Halladay                 615-712-7445

 revphil@dioceseofnashville.com 

Office Manager 

Jerilyn Rost  615-256-2729 

 jrost@stpiusnashville.org 

Permanent Deacon                                                 

Ken Levinson                               615-653-0106 

dcnken@stpiusnashville.org                                                                                                     

                                                                                                   

Director of Religious Education                

Cindy Catignani 615-883-4589 

Organist 

Ann Geist 615-876-1515 

              

       

 

 

      

 

         St. Pius X Classical Academy  

Principal  

Lori Patton                                    615- 255-2049 

lpatton@stpiusnashville.org                                            

Secretary                                                        

Janeth Harper                               615- 255-2049 

jharper@stpiusnashville.org 

  

Calendar Update: Father Halladay 

will return from his personal vaca-

tion March 20, to coincide with the 

school Spring Break. If you need 

Pastoral assistance during this 

time, please contact Deacon Ken at: 615-653-0106, or Mrs. Rost in the 

church office: 615-256-2729; jrost@stpiusnashville.org. During Father’s 

absence, our Mass and Communion Service schedule will remain un-

changed. 

  

40 Days For Life: Jericho March for the closing of 40 Days for Life be-

gins at 2pm on Palm Sunday, March 25. Bring your palms with you as 

we walk 7 times around Planned Parenthood. The shofar horn will be 

blown at the end of Jericho March! Jeff Coleman, the Co-Ordinator for 

40 Days for Life sent an update on March 13th: “A young gentleman 

stopped by that I had talked to during the last fall campaign and he let 

me know that his wife and he kept their baby boy. Praise be to God!” 

RETREAT APRIL 6-7 – NASHVILLE DIOCESE WOMEN: Join the 

Nashville Diocesan Council of Catholic Women as they offer a time of 

reflection at Bethany Retreat House, Dickson, TN.  Speaker Sr. Mary 

Angelica Neenan, O.P. will help us “Strive for Holiness”.  Cost for Fri. 

& Sat. $100 members; $105 non-members and Sat. only $50 members; 

$55 non-members. Registration by March 15: Mary Jackson, Spirituali-

ty Commission Chair, 3191 Burgess Gower Rd.  Cedar Hill, TN 37032 

or 615-347-8305 or gtjmej@gmail.com. 

Registration form: https://sites.google.com/site/ndccwnashvillediocese 

This week Spring arrives and along with it, the opening of the La-

dies of Charity Spring/Summer Consignment Shop!   The Shop will 

be open from 10am to 7pm on Friday, March 23rd and Saturday, March 

24th.After our opening weekend, our Shop will be open 10am to 

7pm every Monday and from 10am to 4pm Tues-

day through Saturday (closed Good Friday).  The last shopping day 

will be Saturday, May 5th.   100% of the sale proceeds will support 

LOC’s welfare programs in the community.   We look forward to see-

ing you! 

 

 

 

MARCH 18, 2018 

By Agnes Grider 

The Usual Move: Shower in the Morning                                                                        

Your Healthier Move: SUDS UP AT NIGHT! 

This one works on a couple of levels. Your body temperature naturally 

dips at night, which signals it’s time to sleep. A warm shower or bath 

jump-starts this process by raising your temp and triggering a physical 

response to cool down. The warm water also relaxes your muscles, 

setting the stage for sleep. Bonus: You’ll score 15 extra minutes of z’s 

tel:615-347-8305
mailto:gtjmej@gmail.com
https://sites.google.com/site/ndccwnashvillediocese


Calendar                        THIS WEEK 

 

The Catholic Women of Faith Conference will be Sat-

urday, March 24th from 8:30 am – 3:30 pm and held at 

St. Philip Church in Franklin. Featuring four excellent 

speakers with uplifting talks, Catholic exhibitors, Ado-

ration, and time for Confession. Ladies, take this time to 

break away and deepen your faith, and join 600 women 

for an incredible day.  Details and tickets are online at 

Catholic women of faith conference.com 

 

The Nashville Catholic Business Women's League 

Business Networking Expo (April 18), 5:30- 8:30 p.m., 

Cathedral, Fleming Center, 2015 West End Ave, Nash-

ville. Learn about local businesses and network with 

local professionals. No cost to attend. If you would like 

to rent a table to promote your business, register 

at ncbwl.org/upcoming-events-registration. Info: dee-

stoffer@gmail.com. 

 

Camp Marymount: Please join us for our Open House 

event on  Sunday, March 25th from 11am-2pm. This 

will be a great opportunity for your to visit camp and 

explore the grounds. We will have a short presentation, 

and you will have the opportunity to ask questions. 

This is a great change to let returning campers visit 

their friends and for new campers to see the facilities 

and meet the staff! 

Songwriter Night– Benefiting St. Ignatius Catholic 

Church Renovations: You will not want to miss this 

special night on April 14, featuring some of the most 

talented songwriters: Brett Jones, Danny Wells, Marc-

Allen Barnette, Frank Meyers, and others. This event 

will be held in the Parish Hall at Holy Family Catholic 

Church in Brentwood. The evening will include a din-

ner, a complimentary drink, silent and live auction 

items, songwriter showcase, and a cash bar. Tickets are 

$45 per person, $75  per couple through  stignati-

uscc.com or by calling the office at 615-367-0085. Come 

help us build community through song! 

Please join the faculty and students of St. Pius Classi-

cal Academy for Stations of the Cross     Friday, March 

23rd at12:45pm.  

Summit Nashville: Join us this Wednesday for this 

event featuring worship, Eucharistic adoration, live mu-

sic, small group discussion, and community fellowship, 

will begin at 7pm in Buddeke House at Church of the 

Assumption. Open to all young adults in the diocese, 

single or married, it will be an opportunity to grow 

closer to Christ! We look forward to seeing you!  

 

 

SAT 3/17 Fifth Sunday of Lent 

5:30pm Mass 

SUN 3/18 Fifth Sunday of Lent 

8:00am Mass  

MON 3/19 St. Joseph, Spouse of The Blessed Virgin 

8:00am Communion Service– Welcome Back Students 

6:00pm Bible Study 

TUE 3/20 Fifth Week of Lent 

8:00am Mass 

WED 3/21 Fifth Week of Lent 

8:00am Mass 

THU 3/22 Fifth Week of Lent 

8:00am Mass 

FRI   3/23 Fifth Week of Lent 

8:00am Mass 

12:45pm Stations of the Cross 

3pm-8pm Fish Fry 

5:30pm Stations of the Cross, Benediction, Confession 

5:30pm First Penance 

SAT  3/24 Fifth Week of Lent 

Last Weeks Collections 

$1442 

Online $1340 

Don’t want to fuss with church envelopes?                       

Set your weekly or monthly contribution at   

www.stpiusnashville.org 

Mass Intentions 

SATURDAY 3/17                  Intentions of the Celebrant 

SUNDAY 3/18                                      +John Joseph Geist  

TUESDAY 3/20          Teachers and Students of SPXCA 

WEDNESDAY 3/21                                  Aaron Evans, III           

THURSDAY 3/22                                  Priestly Vocations     

FRIDAY 3/16                                   Knights of Columbus 

JOIN US !                                              

The St. Pius X Fish Fry will be 

THIS  Friday, March 23rd from 

3pm-8pm 

http://conference.com/
http://ncbwl.org/upcoming-events-registration
mailto:deestoffer@gmail.com
mailto:deestoffer@gmail.com

